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2013 T-Shirt Contest Winners

Liul Koroiyale - Children's Design

 
We are proud to announce that Liul Koroiyale, a second grader at
Longfellow Elementary, is the winner of the 2013 Sweet Pea
Children's T-Shirt Art Contest.  His winning design features sweet
pea flowers rising from a top hat surrounded by stars.  While the
flowers inspired him to create the design, he said that he added
the hat to make it more magical.  Liul enjoys art and drawing,
especially drawing cars. When not creating winning t-shirt
designs - which his mother notes will make great Christmas read
more.

 
Brandee Brock - Adult Design

 
We are also excited to report that Brandee Brock is the 2013
Sweet Pea Adult T-Shirt Art Contest winner.  Brandee's winning
design is a single color, circular print surrounded by sweet pea
flowers and contains geometric outlining around various fonts.

EXCITING NEWS!
The Sweet Pea Festival was
named one of the Top 10
Summer Festivals of 2013
by Livability.com!  The
website explores the best
places to live, work, travel,
play, and explore in small to
mid-size communities.

IT'S FINALLY WARM!
Stop by the Sweet Pea office
at 424 E. Main St. Suite
203B and pick up some
sweet pea seeds!

SWEET PEA ART SHOW:
Application
Art work delivery day: 
July 30, 2pm - 7pm
Show Dates: 
August 1 - August 29

APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE
SOON:
Bite of Bozeman
Parade

OPEN BOARD POSITIONS:
Family Entertainment

VOLUNTEER:
Admissions
Children's Activities
Children's Run: 582.2290
More Positions Posted Soon!

FESTIVAL TIME:

www.livability.com
http://livability.com/top-10/top-10-summer-festivals-2013
http://sweetpeafestival.org/meet-this-years-t-shirt-artists/
http://sweetpeafestival.org/meet-this-years-t-shirt-artists/
http://sweetpeafestival.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/03/2013-Art-Show-Prospectus-and-Entry-Form.pdf
http://sweetpeafestival.org/wp-content/uploads/2012/03/Family-Entertainment.pdf
http://sweetpeaafestivalofthearts.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=2346
http://sweetpeaafestivalofthearts.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=2345
http://sweetpeafestival.org/volunteering/


flowers and contains geometric outlining around various fonts.
 Brandee, a Graphic Design major at MSU, has a screen printing
background and understands the challenges of printing t-shirts.
 Her goal was to create a label or badge for Sweet Pea that was
simplistic, clean, and evoked a vintage feeling.  Therefore, she
wanted read more.

 

Artist Spotlight: Jerry Douglas

During the cool summer nights in
early August, many sounds can
be heard coming from Lindley
Park - families laughing, music,
cheering, and people having a
great time.  On Saturday night,
August 3rd at 8pm, a bluegrass
sound will fill the Bozeman air;
that of 13-time Grammy Award
winner Jerry Douglas.

After attending a Flatt and
Scruggs concert at the young
age of 8, Douglas picked up the
Dobro and never looked back.
 He has since played on over
2000 albums for a plethora of
artists including Garth Brooks,
Ray Charles, Phish, Elvis Costello,
John Folgerty, Emmylou Harris,

Dolly Parton and many more.  His talents have lead him to
scoring a movie - Get Low  starring Robert Duvall, Sissy Spacek,
and Billy Murray, playing on the "O Brother, Where Art Thou?
soundtrack and its spinoff live disc Down from the Mountain",
and "becoming the co-Music Director of the BBC TV series
Transatlantic Sessions".

 
While Douglas has played with many bands and co-founded one
("Boone Creek Boys with Ricky Skaggs"), his solo career has
been nothing short of impressive.  His 14th album, Traveler, was
just released, he was the recipient of the 2011 Annual American
Honors and Awards coveted Lifetime Achievement Award for
Instrumentalist, and has been the Country Music Association
Musician of the Year three times.  While playing solo has worked
well for him, you can still find Douglas playing with Alison Kraus
& Union Station, of which he has been a member of since 1998.

 
We are happy to have Jerry Douglas perform on the Main Stage
on August 3rd and hope to see you all there!

 
To learn more about Jerry Douglas, please visit his
website: http://www.jerrydouglas.com/

 
 

Follow Us!

FESTIVAL TIME:
Friday, August 2 - Sunday,
August 4, 2013

VISIT:
The Sweet Pea Festival
or call 586.4003 for more
information.

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT
Nan Brandenbergerpayne
Children's Activities Chair

 

In her own words:
As a native
Montanan,
Bozeman has
always been a part
of my life; from my
first recollection of
staying at the

Imperial Motel on a ski trip in the
60's to my move to Bozeman in
2010.  My husband Mark, daughter
Caitlyn, and I have lived and
worked throughout the United
States and overseas, always
finding time to come home to
Montana in the summer.  Many of
those trips home included taking in
the Sweet Pea Festivals where we
have enjoyed music and the
activities in all kinds of weather.
 The variety of dance, music, the
arts and crafts show, along with
the Sweet Pea Parade are all parts
of our Montana summer fun.

While driving on Rouse in the
summer of 2012, I read the
Hawthorne School sign asking for
Sweet Pea volunteers.  Since I
have always enjoyed the Festival
and had a couple of weeks free
before heading back to work in
Saudi, I called the Sweet Pea office
and signed up.  What fun it was to
work with so many dedicated
people!  Upon returning to
Bozeman on a full-time basis, I
signed up to work on the Board
with Children's Activities and to
help bring about many more
delightful Festivals in Bozeman.

http://sweetpeafestival.org/meet-this-years-t-shirt-artists/
http://sweetpeafestival.org/
http://www.jerrydouglas.com/photoDispGroup.cfm
http://www.jerrydouglas.com/


    

About Sweet Pea Festival
Now in its 36th year, the Sweet Pea Festival remains true to its original vision of celebrating the arts. Its
mission: promote and cultivate the arts. This is accomplished by being funded almost entirely from the
admissions sales of Festival attendees.  There is limited corporate sponsorship and commercialism in the
park during the Festival.  The event happens because of over 600 volunteers who create a truly
outstanding event.  All money raised above what is needed to operate the Festival is given back to the
community in the form of grants for the arts, art education, and special projects in the Bozeman area.
 For more information on the Festival, visit www.sweetpeafestival.org.
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